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Week of November 4, 2019 

School District of Manawa 

Update 
While we are still progressing on the new building additions, and steel will be getting erected shortly, we are 

well underway on interior renovation work as well.  In the lower level the new changing rooms area just 

wrapped up the underground work, and now we will be getting walls set.  The crews are also working on 2nd 

shift tackling the work above ceiling throughout the corridors in the High School, and this work will continue 

into the early parts of the new year.   

 

About Hoffman 
Hoffman Planning, Design & Construction, Inc. is an integrated Total Project Management firm based in Appleton, Wisconsin. We partner with our clients to 

create innovative designs and build high quality, functional, attractive, energy efficient facilities at costs at or below projects delivered using t raditional 

design and construction methods. Currently in our fifth generation of leadership, Hoffman continues to deliver the same expert service and superior value 

our clients have come to appreciate. 

 

 Lower level underground work complete 

Corridor renovation work is underway 2nd shift 

 

Plastic partitions close of construction areas 

Mech. system above ceiling be re-supported 


